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keeping watch on your inventory

Hello and happy fall to everyone!

If you are new to Texas......a weather reminder......spring and fall 
are our shortest seasons......sometimes lasting up to two weeks!

Hope you have met 
our new Student 
Assistants, they are 
doing a great job.

Vitesh at Central 
Receiving.
Suresh at Discovery 
Park.
John at Surplus.

Speaking of Surplus, 
please make sure to 
keep an eye out for 
our auction of surplus 
items through our 
third party auction 
company - 
PublicSurplus.com. 
Create your Login then 
click the Select Region 
drop-down and choose 
Texas, then click the 
Select Agency drop-
down and choose 
University of North 
Texas.

SURPLUS:

If you need to retire a computer or other IT-related item that has 
storage capabilities, you're no longer required to erase or wipe or 
remove the hard drive before sending it to surplus at UNT. The erasure 
process will be completed through an agreement with the 'e-recycler' 
supplier. But, you will still need to ensure that computers are removed 
from any software management tools such as Apple School Manager, 
also any BIOS or other type locks before sending to surplus.

All assets for surplus must be on the Surplus Request e-form. The e-
form can be found in the Surplus tab on the asset management web-
page. This new e-form will allow the submitting departments and the 
surplus office to better search for assets sent to Surplus as well as 
having a more central location for the organization of documents. As a 
reminder, any assets sent to the Surplus warehouse must have the 
required Surplus Request; this includes vehicles sent via the Automotive 
department, computers sent via your IT department, or any asset that is 
delivered to or picked up by the Surplus department, including Moving 
Services or an outside moving company.

All Surplus processes and procedures, along with any needed forms 
including the new e-form, and links can be found on the Asset 
Management web-page https://budget.unt.edu/assetmanagement/unt- 
surplus.html. Please reach out to Chad Freeman or Joe Benavides at 
Surplus if you have questions or need assistance. They can be reached 
at Surplus@unt.edu or 940-369-7199.
On page 2 below you will see some impressive details concerning the 
143,296 pounds of electrics sent to date in our efforts to reduce 
electronic waste through our E-Recycle program.

Thank you, and have a great day!
Jimmy Grounds - Director

https://budget.unt.edu/assetmanagement/unt-surplus.html
https://budget.unt.edu/assetmanagement/unt-surplus.html
https://www.publicsurplus.com
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Surplus Warehouse 
925 Precision Drive 
Denton, TX 76207 
940-369-7199

AMPD - Receiving 
(Discovery Park) 
3940 N. Elm
H 142
Denton, TX 76207 
940-565-4680

ASSET MANAGEMENT
https://budget.unt.edu/assetmanagement

email - Asset.Management@unt.edu

Jimmy Grounds / director
/ 

/ supv.
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AMPD - Receiving
(UNT main campus)  
2310 N. Interstate 35E 
USB 135
Denton, TX 76205 
940-565-2391

 / supv. 
 

W  
Vitesh 

Robert Blyth  
Suresh 

  

_____________________
_________________

________________

https://budget.unt.edu/assetmanagement/

